Carl, Dan@Coastal <Dan.Carl@coastal.ca.gov> B Inbox - Exchange  January 3, 2024, 3:15PM
Re: San Simeon CSD CHRP update
To: Patrick Faverty Cc: & 3 more

Details

Hi Patrick,

For now, just acknowledging receipt, but also noting that we can respect that the CSD has certainly faced
difficulties. Because the CDP is actually quite prescriptive as to deadlines, and the potential means of
extending them, we will need to look into that and get back to you. It appears likely, at least preliminarily,
that there may need to be a CDP amendment (and possibly grant changes too).

Also, given the potential for CSD divesture of water and wastewater services, we may need to talk about
changes to the CDP to account for some of that. After we have had a chance to look into all of that, we will
get back to you. If you have any questions in the interim, please direct them to Ryan Moroney and/or Devon
Jackson in our office (they are the CCC staff responsible for this part of SLO County). Thanks.

Dan
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